
Executive Summary and Recommendations – Strategic Review 

 

Introduction 

 

The Conduct and Competence Committee agreed at its last meeting that matters of 

strategy would be identified for discussion at this meeting.  Items of strategy were 

highlighted in the Chairman’s presentation given at the Council ‘Away Day’.  This was 

sent to all committee members to help clarify items further (Please see the Chairman’s 

presentation enclosed overleaf).   

 

Decision 

 

The Conduct and Competence Committee is asked to discuss and identify matters of 

strategic content.  No decision is required.   

 

Background information 

 

The Conduct and Competence Committee noted at its last meeting held on Tuesday 12th 

October 2004 that part of its role under Article 21 was to review the Code of Conduct, 

Performance and Ethics that outlined the standards expected of the registrants.  The 

Committee agreed that their function as a group was on a strategic level as opposed to an 

operational one.  The Committee therefore agreed that this meeting would be used as a 

brainstorming session, reviewing matters of strategy.  Relevant issues would be discussed 

further at the February 2005 meeting of the Committee. 

 

Resource implications 

 

None 

 

Financial implications 

 

None 

 

Background papers 

 

None 

 

Appendices 

 

None 
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